
a gathering of      great minds
                     	                          Provost & Executive Vice Chancellor Dana Dunn      invites our 
                      Faculty First grant recipients and the donors who have made         these grants possible                 
	                                                  to attend our inaugural

                    Faculty First Luncheon 
Thursday, March 31, 2016, 11:30 AM
Alumni House, Virginia Dare Room

Please rsvp by March 21 to email rsvp@uncg.edu or 336.334.4583
Complimentary parking available in Oakland Ave parking deck



	       UNCG has an accomplished faculty comprised of 
     scholar-teachers who are actively engaged in path-breaking 
                          research and creative pursuits.  Now entering its 
           second year, the Faculty First program ensures that our 
                                                talented faculty have the time over the summer 
months and the research support they need to carry out 
		  their impactful research and 
					     creative activity.


